Kimberlz Gibbons

From: Town Erwin Manager

Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 5:11 PM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: RE: 91 Errol Dr

Kimberly,

It is ok to issue an electric permit to this home. If they are asking for any more permits they will need to fill out a zoning
permit with the Town of Erwin. Please share my contact information with them if needed.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden

From: Kimberly Gibbons

Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 8:55 AM

To: Town Erwin Manager <townmanager@erwin-nc.org>
Subject: RE: 91 Errol Dr

Ok thanks

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
108 E. Front Street (Physical)

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.2
kgibbons@harnett.org

From: Town Erwin Manager <townmanager@erwin-nc.org>
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 8:53 AM

To: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>

Subject: Re: 91 Errol Dr

Kim,
Let me follow up on that | am out delivering agendas for a meeting right now. | don’t think it will be an issue though.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden

Sent from my iPhone

OnJul 22, 2020, at 8:37 AM, Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org> wrote:




